Andover Public Schools Andover, Massachusetts

OUR CONFERENCE IS COMING UP SOON.

- Dear Parent, Our teacher-parent conference is scheduled for Monday, Dec. 6 +h (8:30-9:00) It will help our communication during the conference if you take the time to answer a few questions about <u>Sabrie! Degcon</u> before we meet. Please note this date on your calendar and return this form by . October 25 so that our time together may be as profitable as possible. How has your child adjusted to his/her school year thus far? · What are some of your child's strengths and interests? • In what areas would you like to see improvement? • What academic and/or social goals do you have for your child this year? Do you have any concerns related to school that we need to discuss? Parent/Guardian signature _ Please return this sheet to me by October 29th Thank You

May Feth S. nith